Mr. J. B. Pearman, Editor, The Winged Foot, New York Athletic Club, 180 Central Park South, New York, N.Y.

Dear Mr. Peamen:

I acknowledge receipt of your very fine publication The Winged Foot for January. I think you have a very wonderful magazine and you have certainly done a splendid job of portraying basketball in its finest aspect.

out a few copies to some of my friends. I would appreciate it if you would send a marked copy to Chancellor E. H. Lindley, of the University of Kansas, with a short note calling his attention to the space that you have given to basketball. I would also very much appreciate it if you would send a copy to Horace Mason, Sports Editor, University of Kansas News Bureau, and one to Joe Knack, Sports Desk, The Kansas City Star, Kansas City, Mo.

I am also listing the names and addresses of some persons whom I would like to have receive a copy:

Mr. Tom A. Van Cleave, 604 Commercial Bldg., Kansas City, Ks.
Mr. M. L. Breidenthal; Security Natl. Bank, Kansas City, Ks.
Mr. Dan Servey, Haydite Corporation, Kansas City, Mo.
Dr. Marvin Hall, Topeka, Kansas
Mr. George Nettels, Midway Coal Co., Pittsburg, Kansas
Prof. Lawrence Woodruff, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Ks.
Dean R. A. Schwegler, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Ks.
Dean E. B. Stouffer, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Ks.
Dean Paul B. Lawson, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kans.
Mr. Karl Klooz, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas
Dean F. T. Stockton, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kans.
Dean D. M. Swarthout, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Ks.
Prof. R. C. Moore, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kans.
Prof. J. M. Smith, Law School, University of Kansas, Lawrence
Prof. J. O. Jones, Engineering School, University of Kansas.